

MEMO# 3088

September 12, 1991

IOSCO CONFERENCE

securities regulation. A number of securities regulators from around the world will be attending. Registration for the IOSCO conference is still open if you or someone in your organization was interested in attending. Catherine L. Heron Vice President - Tax & Pension

September 12, 1991 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS NO. 69-91 INTERNATIONAL MEMBERS NO.

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.